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CHANGES TO THE STORMPOND CCC/FAC INSPECTION SCHEDULING 

 

Water Resources is pleased to announce changes to the process for scheduling pond inspections and reviewing 

submissions for Construction Completion and Final Acceptance certificates.  These changes should help to 

reduce the overall time required for a pond CCC or FAC application. 

Stormpond Construction Completion Certificate (CCC) and Final Acceptance Certificate (FAC) applications will 

continue to be submitted by industry to Water Resources Development Approvals:  

Email:  WA-ResourcesDevelopmentApprovals@calgary.ca  

Mailing Address: 

Development Approvals  

The City of Calgary 

Mail Code 409 

625 25 Avenue SE 

Calgary, AB T2G 4K8 

 

Once the submission package is received, Development Approvals will review to ensure that the package is 

complete. A request will then be submitted to schedule the control panel commissioning (CCC only) and field 

inspection. The scheduling of inspections should be completed within 10 business days. The scheduling of the 

commissioning and inspection will be independent of each other and will occur concurrently with the detailed 

package review. Previously, these three steps were completed sequentially. Once all three steps have been 

completed, deficiencies will be compiled (if any) and a decision will be sent back to the applicant. 

For re-inspection submissions, applicants should include descriptions and photos of the deficiencies being 

addressed with their revised CCC or FAC packages to Water Resources Development Approvals to help expedite 

the process.  

Please note that in addition to the process noted above,  stormpond CCC and FAC signoffs from Inspection 

Services are still required. 

For more information, please contact Maggie Choi, Leader, Development Approvals at Maggie.Choi@calgary.ca.  

 

mailto:WA-ResourcesDevelopmentApprovals@calgary.ca
mailto:Maggie.Choi@calgary.ca

